Alfred University Wellness Center staff to present posters at ACHA Conference
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ALFRED, NY - Health services staff members in Alfred University’s Wellness Center will be in Denver this spring,
where posters they created depicting successful on-campus programs will be presented during the 2019 American
College Health Association (ACHA) national conference.

Martha Curtin, Bridgit Buono and Susan Hendee, health services staff members, created posters titled Holistic Care for
College Students: What a Fully Integrated Wellness Center can Offer and Risky Behavior in Undergraduates and STI
Risks: The Influence of Peer Educators. The posters were submitted to the ACHA, which accepted them for inclusion
at the conference May 28-June 1 in Denver.

Curtin, Buono and Hendee will be at the conference to answer questions and discuss the Alfred University health and
wellness programs depicted in the posters.

“We are very excited about this because this is the first in our history to have anyone from health services present at a



national conference and specifically, this will be the first year Alfred University will be represented at the ACHA in
this way,” said Del Rey Honeycultt, director of the Wellness Center.



